
Tanana City School District approached YKSD Superintendent and School Board 
requesting to join Yukon Koyukuk School District. 
  
Yukon Koyukuk School District has been providing services to Tanana City School 
District 
  
Tanana City School District was once part of Yukon Koyukuk School District. 
  
Tanana City School District has similar language and cultural activities and resources. 
  
The students from Tanana will have additional access to more resources such as our 
CTE program, specialty staff and other grants that currently only serving YKSD  
  
Combined administration offers savings in administrative staff (only needs 1 
superintendent, 1 business office, 1 IT, 1 SPED Director, 1 Maintenance department, 
etc).   
  
Combined districts would have one school board with representation with all regions 
as opposed to the current situation of reporting to two separate school boards. 
  
All the same administrative processes will be performed such as negotiations, 
reporting, impact aid applications, annual audit as opposed to duplicating all reporting 
as current. 
  
Budgeting but it will only be done once and not twice.   
  
There is a cost savings.  Once Tanana falls under the YKSD , impact aid will be 
collected from Tanana as it does for YKSD. 
  
Yukon Koyukuk School District has more purchasing power with healthcare, 
property & liability insurance, workers comp, curriculum, supplies and food services. 
 Kerry Boyd, YKSD/TCSD Superintendent 
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